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CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) RESPONSE

To the Melbourne Community, 

While we continue as a nation to assess and react to the impacts of COVID-19, Garde Wilson
Lawyers have responded by implementing safeguard and assistive protocols to better serve our
clients both current and new at this time of crisis. 

Our firm will continue to operate as per normal but for the added ability to conduct and provide
case conferences via FaceTime for the hygenic and health benefit of both us and our team. 

Furthermore, we are rolling out an easy payment plan to better assist our clients by softening the
financial pressures of legal costs and court cases at this sensitive time. 

If you would like further clarification on any of these issues please contact us immediately on 
03 9098 8648. 

Stay safe. 

Garde Wilson Lawyers Team


